Dear Potential Sponsor,
The Cameron Hall Charity Vigil is a long running charity event, run by clubs at UWA.
It is dedicated to raising money for local charities that help the young people in our state.
This year we are supporting the Leeuwin Ocean Adventure Foundation.
The Leeuwin Ocean Adventure Foundation, based in Fremantle, Western Australia, is a not-for-profit organization dedicated to youth development. Under the principle of equality of access, our Youth Explorer Voyages deliver a quality program onboard the ship, designed to develop personal potential via a life-changing experience aboard Australia's largest dedicated sail training tall ship, Leeuwin II.
Participants come from a diverse range of backgrounds and have equal access to experience teamwork, fellowship and adventure. They take this experience with them as they make the transition into adulthood and contribute to communities across the country.
The funds we raise will go towards the ongoing maintenance of the tall ship Leeuwin II, keeping costs down for the young people who come on board, and allowing  this great charity to continue its work.
The Cameron Hall Charity Vigil is traditionally attended by up to 200 of our members.
It is a night of LANing, boardgames, and movie watching. Attendees collect money before the event. This money is collected up at the event, then added to what we can raise on the night, though raffles and the sale of soft-drinks and food.


This year the Cameron Hall Charity Vigil has set a goal to raise $2000, ($500 higher than we have managed in the last 3 years). Towards this end we are seeking sponsorship in the form of:
· Food, or discounts to food: to allow us to cover dinner and  breakfast at the event.
· Prizes, allowing use to run silent auctions, raffles and door prizes.
· Direct monetary sponsorship: tax deductable, 
As a sponsor of the event you would benefit by:
· having your name and logo on our posters around UWA 
· having your name and logo on the forms our members take around to collect donations.
· having your promotional material presented and distributed on the night.

If you have any questions, about the Charity Vigil, or about the Leeuwin, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,
Lyndon "Frames" White
Cameron Hall Charity Vigil Chair
Ph: 04 1508 4249
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